ASSOCIATED CORROSION ENGINEERS

12/1/2014

Mr. Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC
Breathing Space Institute
3202 Ruffin St.

Raleigh, NC 27607-4024

Dear Mr. Davidsaon,

My wife Susan and ! thoroughly enjoyed your five presentations during cur recent
cruise aboard the Star Princess. We found many of your ideas very helpful,
especially the idea of “going the extra mile”.

The majority of passengers on the cruise at this time of the year were seniors and
most of them were likely retired. 1 believe lectures reiated to getting things done for
the senior crowd woulid draw more interest than “Being indispensable at Work”,
Perhaps a lecture related to the use of leisure time and how one can effectively
manage one’s time would draw more interest.

Also, you mentioned your “60 Second Self Starter” book during your last lecture. |
think this would have been good topic for one of your beginning lectures.

Thank you very much for your presentations and we hope to have the opportunity
of attending one of your future lectures on a later cruise.

Sincerely,
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James Hanck
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